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             22nd April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Cancellation of Scheduled Trips & Residential Visits 
We are now in a position to advise you that regretfully, all organised school trips and residential visits have 
been cancelled for this academic year.  We have received notification from all bookings made, advising us 
of their cancellation. 
 
All monies paid will be credited back your child’s SchoolMoney account and can be used against future trip 
payments, out of school club payments (Bunbury Badgers) or dinner money payments.  For those parents 
with children in Year 6, any credit left on account at the end of the school year will be transferred to school 
siblings or automatically refunded if this is not possible. 
 
We understand that financially this may be a difficult time for some parent/carers, please don't hesitate to 
contact me should you wish to discuss your individual situation further around the crediting of accounts. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 

 
 
N M Badger 
 
Principal 
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